

Dr. Chaesub LEE

Director of the Telecommunications Standardization Bureau

International Telecommunication Union

Place des Nations

CH-1211 Genève 20

Switzerland

Dear Dr. Lee,

KDDI has been enjoying good collaboration with ITU-T over decades. At the occasion of the start of new study period, we are happy to nominate the following three experts as SG Chairmen and Vice-Chairman for the study period 2017-2020:

[SG3 Chairman candidate, re-appointment]

Mr. Seiichi TSUGAWA

Present SG3 Chairman

[SG9 Chairman candidate, new-appointment]

Dr. Satoshi MIYAJI

Present SG9 Vice-Chairman and WP1/9 Chairman

[SG17 Vice-Chairman candidate, new-appointment]

Dr. Yutaka Miyake

Present SG17 Q6/17 Associate rapporteur

I, hereby, commit to support the activities of the three candidates, in terms of time and resources, to fulfill the duties of Chairman and Vice-Chairman for the full four year term.

Sincerely yours,

(J. Uhada)

Yoshiaki UCHIDA

Senior Managing Executive Officer

Technology Sector

Member of the Board

KDDI Corporation